
 

 

 
Ref: KH/ros/ts/Y13Leavers2024 
 
23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re:  Year 13 Leavers Hoodies and Leavers Ball 
 
Leavers Ball 
To celebrate the end of an era for Year 13, a Leavers Ball will be held on Friday 28th June 2024 at The 
Eastside Rooms, Woodcock Street, Birmingham, B7 4BL.  The event will start at 6:30pm and end at 
midnight. 
 
The evening will consist of a 3-course meal, a DJ plus disco and karaoke, a 360-degree camera and a 
photo booth. This will be a black-tie event so students will need to dress accordingly. 
 
The total cost for this event is £45.00.  To secure a place, a non-returnable deposit of £20.00 needs 
to be paid by Friday 8th March 2024. If this presents any difficulties please contact Mrs Osborne, 
Head of Sixth Form, to discuss this matter.  Payments need to be paid via your Weduc account. 
Please note that we are unable to take cash or cheques in school. The balance will be required to be 
paid no later than Friday 3rd May 2024.  Please complete the consent form by following this link:  
https://forms.office.com/e/LUNLhMjnhB 
 
 
Leavers Hoodie 
Students also have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers Hoodie. The hoodies come in a variety of 
colours and sizes. The school logo will feature on the front and a leavers design will feature on the 
back.  Your child will need to: 

• Choose the size and colour 

• Choose if they want black or white print 

• Decide whether or not they want to personalise their hoodie 

If you wish to purchase a Leavers Hoodie, please place your order by following this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/rekygeyZRe 
 
Please complete all sections and make a payment of £21.00 (or £24.00 if your child wants to 
personalise their hoodie) via your Weduc account by 3.30pm on Friday 12th April 2024 at the latest.     
 
Thank you for your support during the final stages of your child’s education with us.  We are looking 
forward to working with them as they prepare for their final examinations and then celebrating with 
them in the summer. 
 
Yours sincerely 

                                                                                                          
Mrs K Hibbs         Mrs R Osborne 
Headteacher         Head of Sixth Form
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